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To Whom It May Concern.

The last thing our children need is more killing, more violence, more abuse.

From the moment of conception all babies are human. To kill a human is to murder. To abuse an innocent child,
 dispicable.

I beg you, the law makers to consider the well being of mothers and fathers who feel pushed into decisions to
 terminate the life of the innocent. Rather than expanding the right to kill cruelly, let’s expand the right of the
 distressed parents to receive more support.

Please don’t kill more of our beautiful children.

Barbara Hoare
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